
Eyestone for Judge 

replied 

Thu, 21 Nov 2024 at 2:58 PM 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Dear Compliance Officer: 

In reference to PDC Case Number 162658, I reviewed the complaint and my campaign's PDC filings and 

discovered that the complainant was correct - my expenditure for ads in the Wenatchee World was not 

correctly reported. This was an inadvertent mistake. I entered the data for that expenditure into myPDC 

some time ago, but did not notice that it fell within a period for which a C4 report had already been filed 

and consequently neglected to file an amended C4. Today, I filed amended reports for that period and 

others. My reporting is now accurate and up-to-date. 

I want to thank the complainant and the PDC for bringing this to my attention, and apologize to anyone 

who was confused, or feels they were misled, by this reporting error. 

Sincerely, 

Jay Eyestone 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13070937274

